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Summary of updates provided during the November meeting: 
 
 
GP Collective Action 
The impact of collective action is being monitored with seven practices out of 32 indicating that they were 
participating in some form of collective action.  Optometry services were also being monitored for any impact.  
Minimal impact had been observed at this time. 
 
Primary Care Quality Assurance Visit Report 
Members were briefed on the NHS Greater Manchester (GM) (Stockport) approach on quality assurance visits 
to Stockport general practices.  The visits provided opportunities for new developments to be shared across 
practices and support provided when requested.  A key focus for practices remained on reducing health 
inequalities for Stockport residents. 
 
Key themes arising from the visits included: estate pressures, workforce pressures and variable models aligned 
to general practice access. 
 
Chadsfield Medical Practice Boundary Change Request 
NHS GM (Stockport) had received a formal application to increase the geographical registration boundary of 
Chadsfield Medical Practice.  An Equality Impact Assessment (EqIA) had been completed and no negative impact 
on patients had been identified.  There would be a positive impact in that patient choice remained with an 
additional practice providing access to services.  Following a discussion, the application was approved to include 
minor additions to existing boundaries.  Neighbouring practices had not objected to the proposal. 
 
Finance Report for the period ending 31 October 2024 – Month 7 
An update on the delegated primary care budget was received.  

 
Key decisions taken   

Decisions Taken: Approved the application from Chadsfield Medical Practice for the boundary change. 
 
Actions noted: Liaise with NHS Greater Manchester communications to circulate posts advising the public 
where they can access flu and Covid vaccines. 
 

Matters referred to the Locality Board for approval, debate or further consideration 

Not applicable. 

 


